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Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
King Street Bridge – Upcoming local traffic changes 
 
As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, service relocation works requiring regular changes to traffic 
conditions will be undertaken in the vicinity of the King Street Bridge.  

When: Service relocation works will be undertaken from Sunday, 18 July 2021 for approximately 3 weeks, 
weather permitting. 

Works will take place from 7am to 7pm, Monday to Saturday and from 8am to 6pm on Sundays as required. 
Some night works or changes to work hours may be required and residents in the vicinity of these works will be 
notified in advance. 

Location: King Street Bridge precinct, Gawler (refer to map).   

Traffic management and detours: Works will require temporary, intermittent local road closures and traffic 
changes to accommodate the multiple work zones. Traffic conditions will change regularly during this time, and 
detours will be in place directing motorists and pedestrians to alternative access routes in the local area. Please 
observe signage, speed restrictions and directions from traffic controllers. 



 

 

 

  

What you can expect: Works will include the removal of existing and installation of new power poles. Work will 
also be carried out on the existing water main. If any planned interruptions are required to electricity and water 
services, you will be notified in advance directly by your service provider.  

Access to residential properties and businesses will be maintained throughout the works wherever possible, with 
advance notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway access. Every effort will be made to 
minimise impacts to the community. Works on the King Street Bridge will also continue during this time. 

For more information, please call 1300 080 834, email dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au or visit 
www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep. Follow www.facebook.com/DFITSA/ for project updates or register your details to 
receive project updates directly at www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep. 

 
Kind regards, 
Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team 
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